
  Sewing class 

Starting on 22nd September      

9.00—11.00 am 

 Come and join other parents learning to use 
sewing skills to make simple clothes.  You will 
learn how to cut patterns and use sewing ma-

chines. 

There are a limited number of places on this 
course so booking will be necessary. 

For further information contact  

Sam Biswas or Lisa Kilner 

 Limehurst Academy  

01509 263444 

 

 


